
EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES 

5 GRANT AVENUE 
EATONTOWN, NJ 07724 

TEL. (732) 935-3323 
FAX (732) 578-0017 

 

 

SCOTT T. MCCUE 
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March 17, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

In accordance with the 2020-2021 School Calendar, all Eatontown Public Schools will be closed 

for the Spring Recess beginning on Friday, April 2, 2021 through Friday, April 9, 2021. All schools 

will re-open on Monday, April 12, 2021. Please visit the district website and contact the school 

nurse for travel quarantine information. 

 

Schedules for grades Pre-School through Eight are listed below for one-session days.   

 

MEMORIAL Grades 7 - 8  7:50 a.m. - 12:15 p.m. 

MARGARET L. VETTER Grades 5 – 6 7:50 a.m. - 12:10 p.m. 

WOODMERE Grades 3 - 4 8:30 a.m. - 12:50 p.m. 

MEADOWBROOK Grades K - 2 8:30 a.m. - 12:50 p.m. 

 

Breakfast will be served in all schools during the one-session days. Please note that a bag 

lunch will be offered on one-session days. 

 

We urge you to look at our website for information regarding the Eatontown Public School District. 

The website is www.eatontown.org. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this schedule, 

please contact the principal of your child’s school. Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 
 Scott T. McCue 

 Superintendent of Schools 
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